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5.2 Take Care Campbelltown 
  

 

 
Recommendation 

That the information be noted. 
 
 
Over the last few weeks our region has experienced unprecedented weather that has brought 
with it many challenges, some that are yet to be realised and that we will be working to 
overcome well after this storm event has passed.  
 
Throughout these past few days, SES and RFS volunteers have worked alongside Council staff 
and NSW Police to monitor road conditions and flood damage while responding to incidents as 
they occur.  
 
The Emergency Services and the many volunteers that assist in emergency situations are to be 
commended and we are forever grateful for the hard work and countless hours they contribute 
to our city, even when some of their own homes might be under threat from rising waters or the 
ongoing rain. I would also like to acknowledge the Council staff who are going above and beyond 
to support the community. 
 
Our first priority is ensuring the safety of the community until this weather event has passed 
and we will then get on with the job of restoring up our streets and drainage, and repairing the 
storm damage over the coming days and weeks.  
 
With forecasts for heavy rains continuing, I would like to take this opportunity to urge our 
community to continue to remain vigilant, take care and keep an eye on updates from 
Emergency Services. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with all those who are currently experiencing challenging 
circumstances across Campbelltown and our broader region. We know that as the weather 
eases, our community will continue to support each other. 
 
Attachments 

Nil  
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